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Waitrose 
  

During June we will have a Waitrose Community Matters charity box in the 

Oadby store.  Please drop your green tokens in the Launde box and help to 

raise funds for the school. 

 

Dinner Money 
 

The amount of dinner money for the next half term is £63.80.  Any credit 

balances remaining at the end of the year will be carried forward to the next 

year unless your child is leaving Launde and then a refund will be 

generated. 

Sports 
 

Launde School football team played their final league match of the season 

against Houghton on Thursday evening.  A cautious first half from Launde 

saw the score at 0-0 at half time, although Houghton might have felt they 

could have been 3-0 up however the Launde goalkeeper Charlie made 

some remarkable saves. Three very quick second half goals from Tayhan, 

Adam and Isa put Launde 3-0 up with 5 minutes to play.  Houghton got one 

goal late on, with Launde eventually coming out as 3-1 winners.  Man of the 

match was Charlie for keeping Launde in the game and giving them the 

chance to claim the win. Thank you to all parents for braving the weather 

and supporting the team in all games this season. 

Mr Squires and Mr Woodhead 

 

On Thursday 23rd May, Launde took teams of 8 children to Countesthorpe 

for a cricket competition. Training took place on Monday after school and the 

boys were ready to defend their title, whilst the girls were aiming to return 

their trophy to school. Some excellent cricket was observed. The boys won 

three out of their five games, eventually finishing as runners up and just 

missing out on qualifying for the end of year School Games Competition. 

The girls won the tournament for the Oadby and Wigston area, qualifying for 

this final event. All players showed remarkable commitment and 

sportsmanship throughout the competition. A huge thank you must go to Mr 

Mukadam who looked after the teams out in the blistering heat for 8 hours 

and to the parents for taking, collecting and supporting their children. 

Mr Squires 

 
 
 

Parents’ Coffee Mornings 
 
 
 

Date: What’s on: 

07/06/19 Cooking 

14/06/19 Ideas for the Summer Holiday 

21/06/19 Transition to Year 7 

28/06/19 Maths with Mrs Sitaram 

05/07/19 End of Year Parents’ Party 

 

Diary Dates 
 

 
 
27-31 May 
Half term 
 
3 June 
Teacher Day 
 
4 June 
School open 
Year 3  visit from Canal and 
River Trust 
 
6 June 
Year 2 visit to Thinktank 
 
7 June 
Year 3 visit to Foxton Locks 
 
11 June 
Beehive visit Beaumanor Hall 
for Gruffalo day 
 
13 June 
Fourfold/Poppyfield visit 
Beaumanor Hall for Gruffalo 
day 
 
14 June 
Year 4 Eid Assembly 
 
17 June 
Year 3 and 4 Sports 1.15pm 
 
18 June 
Year 1 Pirate Day 
Summer Fair 2.30 pm 
 
19 June 
KS1 Sports 9.30 am 
Foundation Sports 1.45 pm 
 
20 June 
Year 4 Foxton Botanical 
Gardens visit 
 
Year 5/6 Sports 1.15 pm 
 
21 June 
Year 4 Bradate & Swithland 
Botanical Gardens visit 
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Parents’ Running Group 
 

If you were unable to join the running group last half-term, but would still like to, you are more than welcome to 

join the existing group.  Please sign up at reception and simply arrive at Uplands Park for 9:15 every Thursday 

(for the final 6 weeks of school).  No running experience is necessary; plenty of help and advice will be given. 

Half Term 

Half term runs from Monday 27 May to Friday 31 May.  There is a teacher day on Monday 3 June so we look 

forward to welcoming the children back into school on Tuesday 4 June. 

Launde Parents’ Group 
 

We had a great turn out for our summer disco this week. A huge thank you to the many parent volunteers who 

helped out on the day. We raised funds of £402.07 for our Launde parents’ group charity. Thank you for 

supporting this event. 

 

Save the date. Year 6 leavers disco will be taking place on Friday 5 July from 5.15pm until 6.30pm. More 

information will be coming soon. 

 

Parking 
 

The following cars have been reported as parking on double yellow lines or across driveways on Uplands 

Road: 

 

FE61 LCU 

PN63 FCY 

BU13 HVR 

 

Active Month 
 

The theme for June is skipping so please practise during half term. 

 

Summer Term Dates 
 

 

p 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
27-31 May – Half Term 
3 June – Teacher Day 
4 June – School open / Canal and River Trust Year 3 classes 
6 June – Year 2 Thinktank visit 
7 June – Year 3 Foxton Locks trip / Sunburst Assembly 
11 June – Beehive Gruffalo Day visit 
13 June – Fourfold/Poppyfield Gruffalo Day visit 
14 June – 10:30am and 1:30pm Year 4 Eid Assembly 
17 June – Year 3 and 4 Sports 1.15pm 
18 June – Year 1 Pirate Day visit  / Summer Fair 2:30pm  
                 onwards 
19 June – KS1 Sports Morning 9.30 am 
                 Foundation Sports Afternoon 1.45 pm 
20 June – Year 4 Botanical Gardens visit (1 class) 

20 June – Year 5/6 Sports 1.15pm 

21 June – Year 4 Botanical Gardens visit (2  

                 classes) 

24 - 28 June – Skern Week Year 6 

25 June – Year 4 Guitar performance at De Montfort Hall 

                 

28 June – Year 6 Circus Workshop 

1 July – Food for Life Week 
4 July – Year 6 Leavers Assembly 
5 July – Year 6 Leavers Disco 5.15-6.30pm 
8 July  - Years 2, 4, 6 welcome evening for     
next year 
9 July - Years 1, 3, 5 welcome evening for next 
year 
8-10 July – Year 6 Transition Days 
11 July – End of Term 
 

 


